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INVITATION TO PRESENTATION OF QUICKBIT’S Q1 
REPORT ‘24/25
Quickbit will publish its Q1 report for the period 1 July – 30 September 2024 on Thursday, 28 
November 2024, at 08:00 am CET. On the same day at 13:00 CET Quickbit will organize a web 
presentation for investors.

Daniel Sonesson, CEO, and Daniel Boettge, CFO, will present and comment on the report and 
the development. After the presentation, a Q&A will be held. Questions cannot be asked live but 
can be submitted in advance no later than Wednesday, November 27, 2024.

The presentation will be held in Swedish.

The webcast will be available at the following link:
 https://investor.quickbit.com/sv/investerarpresentation/

Questions may be submitted through the following link:
 https://f0wvrkmjfsy.typeform.com/to/gA6lbb5Q

The presentation and report will be available at https://investor.quickbit.com/en/financial-
 after publication.reports/

For further information, please contact:
Daniel Sonesson, CEO 
+ 46 73 530 30 25

  ir@quickbit.com

------------------------------------

Quickbit is a Swedish fintech company founded in 2016 with the goal of making the integration of 
cryptocurrencies into the everyday lives of people and companies smoother. Today, Quickbit 
offers safe and easy-to-use products for e-merchants as well as customers. With a transaction 
volume to date in excess of €1 billion, Quickbit has already enabled and empowered individuals 
around the world, through the use of cryptocurrencies. Quickbit has been listed on NGM Nordic 
SME since July 2019. For more information, please visit www.quickbit.com
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